
TOWN OF LINCOLN 

BURNETT COUNTY  

WISCONSIN 

 
The regular monthly meeting was held on Wednesday, June 10, 2020 at the Lincoln Town Hall, 

located at 9110 Perida Road. 

 

PRESENT:  Steve Washkuhn, Joe Peterson, Cory Jackson, Stacy Gaffney, Wanda Washkuhn, Jim 

Petersen, and Duke Tucker. 

 

ABSENT:  None 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Steve Washkuhn at 7:00 pm. 

 

Motion to approve agenda order was made by Cory Jackson, seconded by Joe Peterson.  3-0 

motion carried. 

 

Motion to approve the minutes of the May 13, 2020 regular meeting was made by Joe 

Peterson, seconded by Cory Jackson.  3-0 motion carried. 

 

Motion to approve the minutes of the May 20, 2020 Board of Review was made by Cory 

Jackson, seconded by Joe Peterson.  3-0 motion carried. 

 

Motion to approve the minutes of the May 13, 2020 Road Tour was made by Cory Jackson, 

seconded by Joe Peterson.  3-0 motion carried. 

 

Motion to approve the May 2020 Treasurer’s report was made by Joe Peterson, seconded by 

Cory Jackson.  3-0 motion carried. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS:  Duke Tucker, resident of West Marshland Township expressed his 

concerns with standing water within the townships. 

 

ROAD MAINTENANCE:  All culverts have been installed.  The culvert on Helsene Road has also 

been repaired.   Ike has been grading the town roads and made great improvement on Bruss 

Road.  Steve is waiting for quotes for poly sealing from the Highway Department for Ice House 

Bridge Road, South River Road, Moline, N/S Olsen.  The mower is at the Highway Department, 

and Lincoln will be third in the rotation of the mower. 

 

OLD BUSINESS:  Wanda received correspondence from the Wisconsin Towns Association in 

regards the possible sale of 80-acre parcel.  The Board will act in the best interest of the 



Township.  The Board will arrange a time to view the actual property.   Permission to access the 

property was obtained by Jeremy Grabow. 

 

The Township has been approved for a bank loan in the amount of $135,000.00.  Once the loan 

papers have been drafted, and signatures obtained and funds will be disbursed. 

 

A gift certificate in the amount of $100.00 was received from Jim & Mary Charmoli to purchase 

a tree for the Karlsborg Cemetery. 

 

Motion to approve liquor license for Sweeny’s Bar for the period of July 1,2020 through June 

30, 2021 was made by Joe Peterson, seconded by Cory Jackson.  3-0 motion carried. 

 

Correspondence was looked over. 

 

Motion to approve monthly bills was made by Joe Peterson, seconded by Cory Jackson.  3-0 

motion carried. 

 

FUTURE AGENDA ITEMS:    

Bank Loan update 

80-acre parcel discussion 

 

With no further business to be brought before the Board, a motion to adjourn was made by 

Cory Jackson, seconded by Joe Peterson. 

 

 

_________________________________                           ________________________________ 

Steve Washkuhn                                                             Joe Peterson 

 

_________________________________                           _________________________________ 

Cory Jackson                                                                             Dated 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Wanda Washkuhn, Clerk 

 

 

 


